
Dear BFG, 

Thank you for your letter, it was wonderful to hear from 

you.  After much investigation and research, we believe we 

have found the answer to your question.   

Enclosed is a text explaining the basics of sound (which we 

hope will provide you with some useful background 

information) and our scientific conclusions are outlined 

below: 

 We believe that you can hear sounds that other people 

can’t because your ears work much like those of 

animals.  Explain what you mean 

 

 The size of your ears makes no difference to how well 

you can hear.  You could have very small ears and 

still be able to hear sounds that others cannot. 

 

 Scientifically, it is not possible for you to hear the 

stars singing as sound does not travel through a 

vacuum (an area where there are no particles) and 

Space is a vacuum.  Therefore, we conclude that there 

must be something magical about your ears, which 

allows you to hear the songs of the stars. 

 

Hopefully, this has been helpful and we have managed to 

answer your question fully.  If you find yourself wondering 

about anything else, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

We look forward to hearing from you again soon and, in 

the meantime, experiencing many more of your dreams. 
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